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Qantas profit a tribute to the 

hard work of ASU members 

 

Qantas has today announced a record profit of $1.53 
billion, in no small part a result of the hard work and 
sacrifices made by ASU members and other staff.  
 
Cuts, restructures and redundancies have been the norm for years now and all the 
while ASU members across Australia have given their all. This result is a tribute to 
your perseverance and dedication over these trying times. 

Your ASU National Negotiating Team are working hard to get the best deal we can 
out of EBA 11, this includes the cash bonuses that have been announced.  

Our next EBA 11 negotiating meeting is on tomorrow, 25 August and we will 
continue to press hard for an agreement that recognises your record breaking 
contribution.

Need more information? 

Contact your local ASU Organiser for more information.  

 

 

Branch Official Contact 

TAS Kath Ryman 0429 004 237 
VIC PS Matt Norrey 0407 873 050 
NSW&ACT Services Lauren Hutchens 0423 029 586 
NSW&ACT Services Tom Patton 0424 547 131 
NSW US Clare Raffan 0417 177 266 
QLD S&NA Jeanine Orzani 0417 714 767 
QLD Together Jo Justo 0449 520 337 
SA&NT Dale Beasley 0497 555 875 
WA Rebecca Gillis 0417 969 502 
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